
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref No: UPAA/A/GBM/2024-25/L- 250                                                Tuesday, July 15, 2025  

To 

The President 

Hapur Architects Association 

Hapur, Uttar Pradesh 

Subject: Confirmation to Host the 34th General Body Meeting of UPAA on 17th August 

2025 

Dear Sir, 

This is with reference to our recent telephonic conversation regarding the upcoming General 

Body Meeting of the U.P. Architects Association. 

We are pleased to confirm and formally convey the decision to hold the 34th General Body 

Meeting of UPAA at the Hapur Architects Association on 17th August 2025. 

We appreciate your willingness to host this important gathering and are confident that your 

chapter will make excellent arrangements for a successful and memorable meeting. We look 

forward to working closely with your team in the days ahead to ensure smooth coordination. 

Kindly initiate the necessary preparations and keep the UPAA Secretariat informed of any 

support or requirements needed from our end. 

Thank you once again for your proactive support and commitment to the association. 
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Thanks & Regards 

Ar. Akshat Garg 
General Secretary, UPAA 


